
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

11/20/14 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

President Mark was glad to see Durand back now that Roller Derby season has ended. 

 

Shelly told us that Youth Exchange interviews went well last week and this Saturday they wind up 

in Oneonta for the rest of the interviews. On December 7th students will be notified if they have 

been selected and December 17th at the Holiday Party they will be told which country they will be 

going to. 

 

Frank attended the joint service clubs meeting at the invite of the Ithaca Rotary to hear Cornell 

President Skorton. Frank had the pleasure of sitting at President Skorton’s table. Mr. Skorton will 

be leaving Cornell to his new post as Secretary of the Smithsonian in Washington, DC. 

 

Mark reminded us that the District Conference deadline for early registration is November 30th. The 

cost will go up on December 1st. Please check the District website for more information. 

 

The Share the Warmth boxes are now getting full and Tom and Kathleen will be emptying them this 

weekend. There will be a sorting of coat on Monday, November 24th at 212 Hungarford Hill Rd., 

Ithaca, from 5-7, if anyone is interested in helping out. 

 

The Trumansburg Winterfest, on December 6th from 3-7, was discussed and we will be setting up in 

front of Life’s So Sweet Chocolates. Char and Mike will be there early to help set up. We had 

volunteers for one hour time slots. They are as follows: 

3-4 Mike and Char McGuire 

4-5 Shelly and Zoren 

5-6 Ben Guthrie 

6-7 Lennart 

Anyone who would like to also help out can come at any time. 

 

Bill told us that the Salvation Army contacted him about bell ringing at the Shur Save this year and 

Bill will get back to us with the date. 

 

Dinner Schedule 

11/27/14  

12/4/14 Mitchell/Mitchell 

12/11/14 B & D Overbaugh 

12/18/14 Holiday Dinner  

  

           Speaker Schedule 

11/27/14  

12/4/14 Club Assembly 

12/11/14 T. Overbaugh 

12/18/14 Club Assembly 

 

http://www.rotarydistrict7170.org/


 

There was discussion on the Wheelchair Foundation as a few members looked into it. After a brief 

discussion a motion was made to get one wheelchair for $150 and this was passed. 

 

Kathleen told us that the Trumansburg School Foundation will be at our December 4th meeting to 

give a presentation. 

 

Sandy List will also be here that date to discuss funding for the Trumansburg Conservatory. 

 

We did receive the project number for the Global Grant for the Ecuador Prosthetics project and will 

be sending out a check. Ben Curtis told us that with that donation the club will have enough points 

to award a Paul Harris Fellow to Ann Russell. He will work on getting the needed information for 

this. 

 

Durand told the club that Mike Griswold donated a face cord of wood and Durand donated a 

handmade wood rack for a raffle to raise money for our club. Durand will work on the posters and 

tickets for us to sell at the Winterfest and the drawing will be at our Holiday party. 

 

Lennart told us that he went to see his host brother at the Robotics competition. Their team won the 

Core Values prize and he is also going to North Carolina over Thanksgiving to be with his host 

family’s relatives.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:42 pm. 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

None this week      

 



 

 

 

 

 
None scheduled at this time 

 
 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

         

Germany           Mexico                   

                 


